

Assistance for Investment Clubs - Holding Meetings Online

In these challenging and uncertain times brought on by the COVID-19 virus, our investment clubs are struggling to find ways they can continue to hold meetings. Ann Cuneaz and Doug Gerlach have been working diligently to find solutions.

Ann spoke with her representative from LogMeIn and was able to negotiate special pricing for our clubs.

The following message is from Ann:

"As many of you know, BetterInvesting has had a long and successful relationship with LogMeIn, the company providing the software platform for our educational webinars. LogMeIn has offered to help BetterInvesting clubs continue to meet without putting club members at risk of infection by offering their GoToMeeting (GTM) product at a discounted price. BetterInvesting clubs may purchase GoToMeeting Business for \$10 per month, or GoToMeeting Professional for \$8 per month. To review and compare the features included in the plans, please visit this information page.

In order to avoid duplicate requests from the same club, please discuss this with your club members and designate a single contact person for the club offer. If you would like to learn more, please send an email by April 3, 2020 to Ann Cuneaz at annc@betterInvesting.org with the following information:

- Name of person to administer the club license
- Email of the person to administer the club
- Club Name
- Number of club members
- BetterInvesting club number (this can be found on the second line on your magazine mailing label, first there is the chapter code K####, followed by the club number C00XXXXX)"

Club licenses will not be part of the BetterInvesting account. Each club will be responsible for their own GoToMeeting license fees. BetterInvesting clubs that express an interest in the discounted GTM product by sending an email to Ann Cuneaz by April 3, 2020 will be contacted by our LogMeIn Account Manager to work out all the details.



Doug Gerlach put together an article titled <u>Hold Your Investment Club Meeting Online</u> that provides a number of potential online solutions your club can consider. Download the document and send to your fellow club members.

We hope you find these resources helpful,

Dennis Genord

Director - New Member Growth, Education and Chapter Development